
Orange Grove Elementary February 2022

AZELLA and AAS State 
Writing Test 

Greetings Tiger families!  

As we move into February we will begin state testing. I am 
confident that our Tigers have been working hard 
preparing to Rock the Tests! We are the Best and Brightest 
and our teachers are dedicated to ensuring that we hit our 
learning targets. On testing days please make sure 
students are here, well rested and ready to show us what 
they have learned.   

Respectfully,  

Mrs. Middleton 

 

 
February 4th- OGS Spelling 

Bee for grade 4th-6th 
February 15th- County 

Spelling Bee  

 
February 8th- AASA 
Writing for 3-6 grade 

 
February 21st- Presidents 

day Holiday 
NO SCHOOL 

 
February 22-23-Parent 

Teacher Conference 
Be on the look out for 

notices to pick a time and 
day. Early dismissal 12:00 

P.M. both days 

Our 
theme 
for 
this month is SPARK 
THE HEART  and the skill is 
ACT OF KINDNESS 

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

OGS Teacher of the year OGS New teacher of the year

Chronic Absenteeism: 
Parents, please make sure your child comes to 
school everyday unless truly ill.   Thank you so 
much for having that Tiger Pride!  Be On Time 

& On Target for Success! 

We also want to 
congratulate our OGS 
Science Fair winners. 

Good luck on the County 
competition!!

Congratulations Mrs. Sison and Ms. Rodríguez
You guys are awesome!
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